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July 29, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re: YMCA Day Care Centre 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the YMCA’s application to build a day care centre in the Brighton 
neighbourhood in Saskatoon. 

My name is Barb Klassen and I am an owner of 309 Fairmont Drive in the Fairhaven neighbourhood.  
One of the YMCA’s day care centres is a tenant of ours at this location. 

We had the opportunity to collaboratively custom design and build this day care centre with and for the 
YMCA. 

They have been a tenant since June of 2019 and it has been a landlord tenant relationship.  
Representatives of the YMCA are respectful, thoughtful and friendly and have had a positive presence in 
the neighbourhood and with the other tenants in our building. 

In closing, I think a YMCA day care centre would be a great asset for the Brighton neighbourhood. 

Regards, 

 

Barb Klassen 

306-277-7760 


